
 

Your county school nurses and nurse 

practitioners want to remind you that we are 

available to help with your whole family’s 

health care needs.  

 

The clinic at Harlan County High School is 

open Monday - Friday from 8:00-5:00. In 

clinic visits are available for all HCPS staff 

and students. TELEHEALTH VISITS ARE 

AVAILABLE TO EVERYONE.  

 

Please call any county school nurse’s station 

or a nurse practitioner directly for more 

information. Thank you for allowing us to 

take care of your families.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


